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January 22th, 2019 

Changing the Legal Name of Civic Theatres Toronto to TO Live 

Executive Committee Members, 

On the January 18th meeting of Civic Theatres Board, Item CT1.7 – Presentation on New 
Branding for Civic Theatres Toronto 
(http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2019.CT1.7) was considered. 

I am requesting that this item be put on the agenda of the Executive Committee as a new 
business Item, as the new name of Civic Theatres has already been announced publically.  

Recommendation: 

That Executive Committee recommend that City Council adopt the following recommendation 
of Civic Theatres Toronto: City Council legally change the name of Civic Theatres Toronto to the 
name TO Live and amend Toronto Municipal Code, Chapter 23, Civic Theatres accordingly.  

Sincerely, 

Gary Crawford 
Councillor, Ward 20 
Scarborough Southwest 
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